
Benzie Central Gridiron Club
Meeting Minutes

April 8, 2024
Location: Via Zoom

Opening
The Benzie Central Gridiron Club meeting was called to order by President Alicia Childers
at 6:01 p.m. on Monday, April 8, 2024. The meeting was held virtually via Zoom.

Members Present
Alicia Childers, Karen Zickert, Jen Koscielski, Heather BruGe

Members Absent
None.

Non-Members Present

Jason Katt

Approval of Agenda
Jen Koscielski motioned to approve the agenda, which motion was seconded by Karen
Zickert. All ayes, no nays.

Approval of Minutes
Jen Koscielski motioned to approve the March meeting minutes, which motion was
seconded by Karen Zickert. All ayes, no nays. .

Treasurer's Report and Approval
Jen shared the current account balance of $8,247.56. This is also the ledger balance, as
all checks.have cleared. Karen motioned to approve the Treasurer's Report, and Heather
seconded the motion, i All ayes, no nays.,

Public Comment
None.

New Business

SOON Filing (Postcard - $50k or less)
Alicia filed the 990N postcard for 2023 indicating that our gross receipts are "normally
less than $50,000." We may decide to hire a CPA next year to file a full return if our gross
receipts are again more than $50,000.

7-12 Spring Flag Football - This item was moved to the May meeting at Coach Katt's
request.

Sticker Time - This item was moved to the May meeting at Coach Katt's request.

Old Business
None.



Pop Warner Comments/Updates
At our May meeting, we will schedule a separate meeting for May where we will interview
Pop Warner coaches, publish our online sign-up for Pop Warner, etc. All paperwork for
Pop Warner must be returned to the YMCA no later than July 29 so we will need to have
all Pop sign-ups and coaching assignments completed by July 29 this year. Jen and
Jason will work on making sure that Pop parents can upload documents to our website.

Varsity Coach's Comments/Updates
None.

Next meeting
Scheduled for Tuesday, May 7, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 'in person at the Benzie Central
Fieldhouse.

Meeting Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 6:19 p.m.


